A Note from the Ball Captain





I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for electing me your Ball Captain for Olympus XXVII.  I have appointed David Gandy as First Lieutenant and Troy Vuillemot as Second Lieutenant.  Both of these guys have an enormous amount of energy and we are all very excited about working together.





The ball will be held again at the Edwin Hornberger Conference Center (new name, same place).  Note that the ball date for 1997 will be JANUARY 25.  I picked this date for 2 reasons.  Mardi Gras is very early next year (February 11) and by picking that weekend, we were able to reserve the center for a Sunday cleanup.  I am also tentatively planning to use the center for the after ball brunch and am working with the fundraisinig chair to see about expanding this brunch to some of our guests as well.





Plans are well underway for the ball annoucement meeting on April 28.  This will be held at my home, 4701 Welford in Bellaire at 1 p.m.  All members and prospective members that have paid a minimum of $25 towards the years dues are welcome to attend.  We will be picking our charity for the year at this meeting.  Letters for those charities already suggested are in the mail.  Following the selection of our charity, we will make a presentation of the ball theme with some possible costume ideas.  It is my intent to allow members to come up with additional costume ideas and use them if I feel it compliments the ball theme.  Costume selection will be done on a lottery basis, with preference given to those members in attendance.





David, Troy and I will be meeting regularly on Tuesday evenings throughout the year to bring the ball together.  We will also be scheduling regular ball meetings for workshops, watching past balls or just question and answer sessions.  We believe that this will help us build momentum to insure that we are all ready when the ball gets here.  It’s only 10 months away!  Thanks again for giving us the opportunity to serve you this year.


                                                                           -- Bruce Reeves


